
 

DODFORD FIRST SCHOOL 
NEWSLETTER 

Every Day, a Learning Journey 
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COMING SOON! 

Saturday 18th June—1pm until 
3pm—SUMMER SCHOOL 
FETE at Village Hall 

20th—24th June—
Commonwealth Games Week 

Wednesday 22nd June –
School Games Day—sports 
day and family picnic (weather 
permitting!) 

Monday 27th June—Owls trip 
to Lower Smite Farm 

Tuesday 28th June—Reserve 
sports day (no picnic) 

Wednesday 29th June—Friday 
1st July—Year 4 Malvern Resi-
dential trip 
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‘We are thinking about the value ‘COLLABORATION’ this half term… 
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Today we had an awareness day.  The children looked great in their yellow clothes and accessories. 
We are asking that the children fundraise by donating any spare change they can find at home—we’ve 
had lots already but if you find anymore please send it in next week! 
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The fete is on tomorrow from 1pm until 3pm.  It is now happening at the village hall in Dodford as the 
weather forecast isn’t great and we do not want it rained off. The children have made items to sell at the 
fete to raise funds for their classrooms.  The pots are £2.50 and the keyrings £1.  They will be labelled 
up on the class stalls, if you can’t make it then please send in the money in a named envelope and we 
will give the children their items when they are in school next week. We hope to see as many of you 
there as possible.  Please remember that the children need to gather by Miss Underhill, just before 
1pm, ready for the opening song.  Remember that any photos or videos must not be posted on any 
social media platforms.  
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A letter was sent out earlier on in the week. School Games Day is on Wednesday 22nd June.  
Please remember that there will be NO hot lunches on this day.  Children either bring their own packed 
lunch or order one through Parent Pay. 
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We may have more hot weather before the end of term, so please make sure that your child 
brings a water bottle and hat into school each day.  Please apply sun cream before school as 
the children are not allowed to carry cream on them and we do not apply sun cream. We will 
ask the children to remain in the shade if the sun is strong and they do not have a hat with 
them. 
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In September we will have some slots become available for piano lessons.  These lessons 
are 1:1 half hour slots and cost £11 per session.  Sessions take place during the school day, 
we do move the children around so that they do not miss the same lessons throughout the 
year.  If you are interested, then please contact the school office who will pass on your de-
tails to our piano teacher, Mrs Marnell. Those already taking lessons need to let the teacher 
know if they wish to continue to do so in September, thank you. 
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The library is now closed, ready to audit and prepare for September, please send any books 
in from home ASAP.  After next week, we will send reminders if we believe a book is at 
home. 
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A polite reminder that if your child is sick at home or school, then they will be required to stay 
at home for 48 hours. This is to ensure, that if it is a bug, then it is not passed around their 
peers. Thank you. 
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End of year reports are out on 8th July not 15th July. 
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It is with great sadness that we are writing to inform you that Mrs Jackson, who was a teach-
ing assistant at the school for a number of years, has passed away.  We send our condolenc-
es out to her family and friends. 


